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March 11, 1993

Enclosed paperwork is for your information. I double-checked on this and it scems that you
will be permitted to attend all the meetings, but as of this date, will be unable to do any
voting for Larry should he not be in attendance.

[ was also informed that this might be further clarified at the meeting on March 17th, so we
did not do a special letter designating you as Larry's replacement if he cannot attend

meetings.

If you know anything further on this subject that we might not know, please give me a call.

Thanks!

g

o]
S /

/

/

Nancy Paone



COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

OFFICE OF HARRISBURG. PENNSYLVANIA 17120
SECRETARY OF TRANSPORTATION

March 10, 1993

Honorable Larry O. Sather, Member

House of Representatives .

Room B-7, Main Capitol Building ! el
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Mr. Sather:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm the date and time
for the first Low Emissions Vehicle (LEV) Commission meeting
and to clarify the attendance policy for Commission members
at scheduled meetings.

The first meeting of the LEV Commission which was originally
scheduled for March 5, 1993 at 11:00 a.m., has been
rescheduled to March 17, 1993 at 1:30 p.m., in the First
Floor Conference Room of the Northwest Office Building,
(Liguor Control Board), located at Capitol and Forster
Streets, Harrisburg, PA. I am again enclosing a copy of the
map with directions to the meeting room. I apologize for
any inconvenience this change may have caused you.

In addition, my correspondence of February 25, 1993
indicated that alternates could attend meetings in place of
appointed Commission members. However, a further review of
Act 166 indicates that there are no provisions for this
practice. Therefore, although these meetings are open to
the public and you are welcome to designate members of your
staff to attend, only appointed Commission members may
participate in carrying out the duties of the Commission.

Please advise Mr. Peter Gertz, by March 15, 1993, if you

plan to attend the meeting on March 17, 1993. Mr. Gertz may

be reached at 717-783-5842. Should you have any questions

regarding the Commission, you may contact Mr. Gertz.
Sincerely,
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%med Wi,

Howard Yerusaiim, P.E.
Secretary of Transportation

Enclosure: Map



OFFICE OF
SECRETARY OF TRANSPORTATION

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17120

February 25, 1993

Honorable Larry O. Sather, Member
House of Representatives

Room B-7, Main Capitol Building
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Mr.

Sather:

The first meeting of the Low Emissions Vehicle Commission has
been scheduled for March 5, 1993 at 11:00 a.m. in the First
Floor Conference Room of the Northwest Office Building,
Liquor Control Board, located at Capitol and Forster Streets,
Harrisburg, PA. A map with directions to the meeting room is
enclosed for your convenience.

Please advise Mr. Peter Gertz, by March 2, 1993, whether you
plan to attend or send an alternate in your place. Mr.
Gertz may be reached at 717-783-5842. Should you have any
questions regarding the Commission, you may contact Mr.

Gertz.

Sincerely, 2

Howard Yerusalim, P.E.
Secretary of Transportation

Enclosures: Map

Information Package
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